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Joint Education Committee Meeting
Monday, October 5, 2015

● Meet at Freshman Academy
○ Call to Order
○ Remarks by Chairs

● Welcome and Overview of Cabot School District - Dr. Tony Thurman
● 9th Grade Matters - Principal Tanya Spillane
● Freshman Academy Group Tours
● Load Buses to Cabot High School
● Lunch at Cabot High School Food Court
● Career and Technical Tours
● Load Buses to Freshman Academy
● Questions and Answers
● Closing Remarks and Adjournment










